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Stellantis Statement on Proposed Incentives

September 13, 2021,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - As Stellantis continues our aggressive electrification push — highlighted

by an investment of more than $35 billion through 2025 — we are pleased to see Congress match the industry's

commitment with meaningful inducements that will help consumers make the switch to electric vehicles. Consumer

incentives, a significant pledge to increase public charging infrastructure, and support for U.S. R&D and

manufacturing, are critical steps to create a robust EV ecosystem. The House Ways & Means Committee's proposed

incentives will spur the market by making electrified vehicles affordable for more Americans, which in turn will support

well-paying, middle-class jobs in the nation's largest manufacturing sector.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


